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We have had mail in voting in Oregon for a very long time now with no issues. I feel 

this is just another attempt at making it harder for people to vote especially the elderly 

and others who can't get to voting booths. And to take away the paid postage on any 

mail in ballots is petty. Leave all well enough alone! 


